
December 21, 2021 

Big Changes Coming to HPSM in 2022 

 
Dear providers, 
 
Several exciting changes are coming to the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) in 2022 we want to make 
sure you know about: 
 

1. HPSM will now cover dental benefits for members: HPSM Dental is here! Learn how to refer 
members, find in-network dental providers and more on our website. 
www.hpsm.org/provider/authorizations/referrals  
 

2. Outpatient pharmacy benefits for Medi-Cal members transitioning from HPSM to fee-for-
service (FFS) Medi-Cal: Learn more about how the Medi-Cal Rx will affect your office and 
members starting January 1, 2022. www.hpsm.org/provider/authorizations/prescription-
drugs/medi-cal-rx-transition-provider-guide  

 
3. We will be welcoming new Enhanced Care Management and Community Support 

providers to our network: Our network welcomes new types of providers through California’s 
CalAIM initiative. Learn more about CalAIM, Enhanced Care Management and community 
supports in our latest newsletter: www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/newsletters   

 
For a more comprehensive write-up on the changes, please read the latest edition of our provider 
newsletter, HEALTHmatters MD:  www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/newsletters   
 
For questions, please contact the HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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